
 
 

M.Dev.Dev. is the final tenant to move into historic Doelger Building 
After a three-year remodel, the Inner Sunset building is at capacity 

 
 
San Francisco, Feb. 26, 2016: Medical Device Development, a medical device 
engineering firm, is the final tenant to move into the historic Doelger Building in San 
Francisco’s Inner Sunset negihborhood. The building, located at 320 Judah Street, was 
granted landmark status in May 2013.  

The Doelger Building was once the headquarters, warehouse and sales office of 
homebuilder Henry Doelger. Beginning in the 1920’s, and continuing into the 1940’s, 
Doelger built thousands of single-family homes in San Francisco’s Sunset District and 
Daly City's Westlake neighborhood. Doelger homes were built with near-identical floor 
plans at an affordable price geared towards the middle-class home buyer. By 1940, 
Doelger had built over two thousand homes, with more than 400 homes sold in 1939 
alone.  

After purchasing the building in 2012, Geoff Darby began a multi-year restoration 
process. The façade of the building, including the iconic clock face and entry way, has 
been restored. The interior of the building has been renovated and divided into four 
open office suites.  

The restoration process was a labor of love for Darby, saying “This was something that 
needed a lot of TLC” and he wanted to make sure that the person who came in did it 
properly. Now that the restoration process is complete, Darby is satisfied with the result, 
“The building has wonderful karma. It is a happy building.” 

M.Dev.Dev. is the final company to take residence in the historic building, signing a 
lease on January first, with a full move-in mid-February. Of the move into the building, 
M.Dev.Dev. principle engineer Jeremi Leasure says, “It is an honor to become a part of 
the history of the Doelger building.” He is also looking forward to doing business in the 
Inner Sunset, “The 9th Avenue corridor is a jewel of SF and will be an impressive 
backdrop for client meetings.”  
 
The San Francisco Botanical Garden was the first organization to sign a lease in 
January 2015, followed by Five Design and Stapley Hildebrand in June and July of last 
year.  



About Medical Device Development  

M.Dev.Dev. is a medical device engineering firm specializing in medical device design 
and FDA compliant testing. The firm partners with surgeons, business owners and 
innovators to build the next generation of medical technology.   
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